Band Concert Attire

All Arlington High School Band students must have the concert attire for the first concert on Monday, December 10th.  The attire can be ordered by following the links on the Band website.  The link is: http://www.ahstigerband.com/concert-attire
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mrs. Wilson will be available next Monday and Wednesday, November 12th and 14th during classes to check sizes if needed.  The concert attire needs to be ordered as soon as possible so that you will have time to get alterations made if needed.  Mrs. Wilson is available to do alterations for an additional fee.
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